
Ord No. 2220-2014 

 

Information to be included in all Legislation authorizing entering into a Contract: 

 

 

1. The names, contract compliance no. & expiration date, location by City/State and status of all 

companies (NPO, MAJ, MBE, FBE, HL1, AS1, or MBR) submitting a competitive bid or submitting 

an RFP or RFSQ.  

 

Name C.C. No./Exp. Date City/State Status  

URS Corporation - Ohio 34-0939859 – 7/2/15   Columbus, OH  MAJ 

 

2.   What type of bidding process was used (ITB, RFP, RFSQ, Competitive Bid). 

Proposals were received December 13, 2013. 

 

3.   List the ranking and order of all bidders. 

1. URS Corporation - Ohio 

 

4.   Complete address, contact name and phone number for the successful bidder only.   
URS Corporation - Ohio 

277 West Nationwide Boulevard 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Matt Casey, P.E., Tel: 614.464.4500, Fax: 614.464.0588, matthew.casey@urs.com 

 

5. A full description of all work to be performed including a full description of work to be performed 

during any known phasing of the contract. 

This project will update the current PAWP Concept Plan document, and evaluate activities within the 

general vicinity of the PAWP Wellfield.  In addition to the Concept Plan Update, this project will also 

include evaluation of the proposed wellfield expansion site in Pickaway County, locating potential new well 

sites in Franklin County, and examining the benefits and risks of using the City’s current wells versus 

becoming a surface water plant. 

 

6. A narrative timeline for the contract including a beginning date, beginning and ending dates for 

known phases of the contract and a projected ending date. 

The design professional will begin after the notice to proceed is given.  It is estimated that this project can 

be completed in the third quarter of 2016.  

 

 7. A narrative discussing the economic impact or economic advantages of the project; community 

outreach or input in the development of the project; and any environmental factors or advantages of 

the project. 

This project is necessary to prepare for anticipated raw water demand for the Parsons Avenue Water Plant 

(PAWP).  The PAWP is an essential and integral component in the Columbus area water supply and 

treatment infrastructure.  Adequate supply of water is essential to economic growth and development.   

 

Public informational meetings may be required as a part of this project, but will depend on the results and 

recommendations of the initial Planning Phase.  Regulatory agencies will be notified of the proposed work 

as appropriate. 

 

8.  An estimate of the full cost of the Contract including a separate estimate of any and all phases or 

proposed future contract modifications. 

This contract is proposed to be entered into for an amount of $897,906.69 that is estimated to be sufficient 

to complete the work included in the scope of services.  No contract amendments are anticipated. 
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